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17th May 2019. 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception: Sienna for trying hard with her maths work, counting in 10’s and 20’s. 
Y1: Benedict for a fantastic story plan. 
Y2: Alex for showing great improvement in his reading. 
Y3: Shay for getting a fantastic example to his fellow First Holy Communicants. 
Y4: Fraya-Mary for taking pride in the classroom and being caring and helpful. 
Y5: Caislin for displaying good behaviour and sportsmanship. 
Y6: All of Year 6 for being fantastic all week and putting 100% into their SAT’s exams. 
 
 
Golden ticket winners: Janelle and Rogelio 
      
                                   
Crowning of Our Lady: Thank you to all the children who attended St. Chad’s and All 
Saints church on Sunday 12th May to crown Our Lady’s statue. It was lovely to see so many 
children bringing flowers and joining the procession. 
 
 

Before school: this week we have noticed a couple of children being left on 
the school playground at 8.25am! There is NO supervision for these children 
until staff open the door at 8.45am.  As the school gate is wide open until this 
time - these children are not safe and are at risk!. If you need to leave 
your child this early, please contact the breakfast club run by Sedgley Kids Club. 
There contact number is 07989 984940 or 01384 815645. 

 
Summer Uniform: may now be worn, but please make this decision based on 
the weather – not the calendar!  Winter uniform can still be worn. 
 
Girls must only wear white socks with their summer dress. If it’s cold enough 
for tights, perhaps the winter uniform should still be worn for a little longer! 
When you are buying summer uniform, please remember that girls should wear 
a red sweatshirt cardigan with the school badge (as it is on the current green 
sweatshirt).  
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Boys’ Summer shirts: are available from Teamsports, Bilston 
Street. I am advised that the boy’s shirts are now in stock. Boys 
do not need to wear a tie with the summer shirt.  
 

Naming uniform: this time of the year children regularly remove their 
cardigans and sweatshirts as it becomes warmer during the day. Please ensure 
that these are named as children need to be able to identify their own clothes. 
 
 
Missing Uniform:  A girl in Year 1 is missing a green sweatshirt which is labelled with her 
name.  Please check your child’s uniform and return to school if has been sent home by 
mistake. 

 
Term Time Absence Requests: all applications for absence in term time 
must be made on the school form, which can be found on the school 
website or a copy can be obtained from the school office. Please note, very 
few requests are authorised as they must be for exceptional 
circumstances.  http://www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk/pdfs/form-absence.pdf  

 
 
Year 6 Reminders: 
 

 There is a meeting to discuss the Residential Trip on Wednesday 22nd May at 
5.30pm.  Please inform the school office if you are unable to attend this meeting. 
 

 Leavers hoodies – details on how to purchase a hoody have been sent via 
Schoolsbuddy. 

 
Staff car park: The car park is for staff only. Parents are not allowed to 
use the car park to drop off children when they are late. Parents bringing 
children to school late have to walk through this car park and moving 
vehicles make this extremely dangerous. All staff cars are stationary by the 
time the bell rings. 
 
 
Walk to School week: Monday 20th May until Friday 24th May is “Walk to 
School” week – as many children have a lengthy journey to school it may 
not be possible to walk all the way, but please join us on Friday 24th May at 
8.40am at the bottom of the school drive (on High Holborn) to walk the “final 
leg”. 

 
School closure: the school is closed to voting on Thursday 23rd May for 
the European Elections.  
 

 
School will be open as usual on Friday 24th May, finishing at 3.15pm for the half term 
holiday.    
 
School menu: Week 1 
 
Enjoy your week, 
S. M. Mason. 
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